
 
 

Oct. 23, 2023 
 
Charting a Renewed Path 
 
Check out SJASD's Strategic Plan for 2023-2027. The document sets a path for the holistic growth of students 
while bolstering SJASD's commitment to safe, caring, and inclusive schools. 
 
SJASD STRATEGIC PLAN 2023-2027 
 
 
Remembrance Day 
The Remembrance Day Assembly will be taking place on November 10 at 9:15 AM.  Welcome to all 
Phoenix parents who are able to attend this special assembly. 
 
Portables Update 
Electrical work is currently being completed on the portable classrooms.  This work will continue over 
the next few days. 
 
Please watch for additional Information regarding project status and construction timelines as it will 
continue to be shared as it is received.  
 
Hallowe’en 
Hallowe’en classroom celebrations will take place during the afternoon of Oct. 31, 2023.  Please watch 
for communication from your child’s teacher for further details regarding the celebration specific to 
your child’s classroom.  Students are welcome to wear costumes, but are reminded not to bring any toy 
weapons/props. 
 
Phoenix Grows Kindness 
Over the next couple of weeks, Phoenix classes will be planting flower bulbs in the limestone planter at the front 
of the school.  Our hope is that in the spring, we will have a colorful arrangement of tulips in the planter that we 
can remove and give to members of our community. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sjasd.ca/Governance/StrategicPlan
https://www.sjasd.ca/Governance/StrategicPlan/Pages/default.aspx#/=

